
To Chairman Hull & members of the committee, 
 
I would like to urge your support of Rep. Ackerman's bill H 5632 to classify tiny homes as accessory 
dwellings. Currently these dwellings are only available to family members of the main property owner, and 
it only makes sense during a bleak housing crisis to change that law to allow anyone to rent these homes. 
I think this bill is a small measure as part of a larger piecemeal approach and should be followed up by 
stronger efforts to build more single-family affordable housing units, but I hope you will swiftly vote this bill 
out of committee to the floor. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jordan Goyette 

 


